
 

Recreation & Arena Advisory Commission Meeting 
February 10, 2020 

Rochester Arena Conference Room 
Attendance: Kevin Barry, Bob Brown, Joan Strogen, Dick Clough, Dave Anctil, Dave Colson, Sheila Colson, 
Paul Roberts, Steve Trepanier, Chris Bowlen 
 
Accept January Minutes  
Dave Colson motion to accept with the following changes:  addition of Dave Colson as present and to 
change the term Spaulding gym class to, Spaulding P.E. class.  Sheila Colson seconded, minutes were 
approved. 
 
Review Revenue and Expense Reports 
Chris Bowlen reviewed the financial reports.  Joan Strogen and Dick Clough asked questions on how the 
ice contracts are going since the end of the season is approaching.  Chris Bowlen and Steve Trepanier 
provided an overview of this and relayed that the vast majority of customers are up to speed.  Special 
attention will be given to those that aren’t.   
 
Program Rate Review Update 
Chris Bowlen provided information from the recent city council packet showing that the city manager 
approved the rates as were presented at the January meeting. 
 
Turf Rental Rates 
The commission reviewed the proposed rates for the new indoor turf that is scheduled to be onsite at 
the end of March.  Steve Trepanier reviewed what other facilities are charging for this type of facility 
use.  Discussion centered around giving Rochester area users/organizations a favorable rate.   

 

Dave Colson made a motion to adjourn at 6:26pm seconded by Bob Brown. 


